Wymore Public Library

Meeting Agenda

February 15, 2017

7:00 pm

Type of Meeting: Regular

Invitees: Library Board Members, Brenda, Gregg, Sherri, JaNahn and Betty
Call to order

Roll call

Approval of minutes from last meeting

Open issues (correspondence, communications, and public comments)
Librarian’s report

LEGO Club has started with an average of 15 creators here, each Monday,
4:00 to 5:30. Snacks have been donated. Also more LEGOs! K thru 6"
graders and anyone “young” at heart are invited to this free program.

The Summer Reading Program 2017 is “Build a Better World”. Plans are to
start on Fri. June 9" and end on Friday, July 14™. 1 attended a SRP event
planning in Lincoln in Nov., CE hours were rec’d.

Melissa Wach is tutoring students at the Library.

Tru€k or Treat was a great event, well attended; we ran out of candy and gave
away prizes to the winners of our games. This was an Area Fund event for the
surrounding communities.

Treasure Hunt(Community Appreciation) was a success, free popcorn and we
gave 6 prizes.

I attended an E-Rate program in Nov., and rec’d CE hours. E-Rate is a
program for discounts on telephone and internet services.




The Area Fund continues to hold their monthly meetings at the Library.

Chapter Chat Book Club has monthly meetings and they are meeting at the
Good Sam. Center, this includes any of the residents.

Park Lodge and Good Sam Center receive bookmobile books twice a month.
In Dec. a Community Cookie Exchange was held at the Library, one evening,

The DAR Chapter out of Fairbury, is holding meetings at the Library, every
other month. Several in the area belong or are joining.

Unfinished business/old business
The outside lighting has been completed.

The wall in the children’s section has not been finished, but a student was
sent down from the school to take a look at it.

Raises were approved by the City Council and the Library staff received a
2% increase each.

Strategic Plan Goals

*Wym/BS Area Fund has held their regular meetings at the Library in Oct-
Jan.

*3 DIY books have been purchased and/ or donated. They are a Home
Depot Plumbing, Home Depot Wiring and a Reader’s Digest Handyman.

*The librarian continues to have a bi-monthly physical presence at Park
Lodge and Good Sam Center.

*The Chapter Chat Book Club is meeting at the Good Sam Center for the
winter months.

The Library had a physical presence at the Trunk or Treat and the Treasure
Hunt.

New business
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Other

Our next meeting is Wednesday, April 19th, 2017 @ 7:00 pm.
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